W
City of Roseburg o
Memorandum v
Date: February 15, 2024
! Library Commission
From: Kris Wiley, Library Director

Subject:  Meeting Cancellation

With concurrence from Chair Andrea Zielinski, due to a lack of agenda items, the

Library Commission meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 20, 2024, has
been CANCELLED.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 19, 2024, at 4:00 p.m.




